
Mr. Foster and the 3rd grade

team would like to invite you to

parent information night for rising

2nd to 3rd grade families!

Tuesday, May 31st at 5:00pm in the

Loranger Memorial School Library.

We can’t wait to meet you all!

If you are unable to attend and have

questions don’t hesitate to reach out to

Mr. Foster at mfoster@rsu23.org


